
Now Hiring:
Certified 

Lifeguards

Do you enjoy being around the pool? Are you
looking for a great way to earn some extra money
this summer?

Stop in to the RFC today to pick up an application form.
Please contact Aquatics Coordinator Annie Corbett at
acorbett@morris.umn.edu or 320-589-7011 with questions.

The RFC is looking for
American Red Cross
Certified Lifeguards for the
summer. We offer flexible hours
with several different shift
options. If you are interested in
lifeguarding but are not
currently certified through the
Red Cross, please reach out
to Annie Corbett about
upcoming certification courses.


